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Miss Kathryn Domenv ' 

Dear Miss Domeny: - 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your_ 
letter requesting biographical information 
about Mr. E. Howard Hunt._ , 

The information you have that Mr. Hunt 
was a member of the Central Intelligence 
Agency from 1949 until his retirement in 
May 1970 is accurate. I am limited, however, 
to providing no more than this, which is our. 
procedure with all requests from the public 
about former emp1oyees;. 

Sincerely,

~ 

P. W. M. Janney 
Director of Personnel 

\J 

p(‘b><8> 

<b><6> 

as WW 
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W 
Miss Kathryn Domenv 

Mr. Richard Helms, Director 
Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, DC 20505

V 

Dear Mr. Helms: /‘
1 

I am a student at\ 
i

\ 

E::::::::::;:]Presently I am enrolled in a composition course, which is required to_write a biography on 
Mr. E. Howard Hunt. 

This biography must contain facts about his personality and_his life, not about his involvement . in Watergate. While searching for information for this paper, I came across a testimonial by Mr. Hunt stating V 

that he had been a CIA member for.21 years. He was a member from 19U9 until retirement in May of 1970. 
With this thought in mind, Mr. Helms, I decided to write you in hopes of attaining some information about Mr. E. Howard Hunt while he was a CIA member. The infor— mation I am seeking is of a personal nature. Any facts concerning Mr. Huntfs life or his contribution to this organization would be very much appreciated. 
As this biography is due November 18, I would be very grateful in receiving any information that you might be able to send as soon as possible. Thank you for taking time to read this letter, and once again,

p any information you may be able to send will be appreciated. 
Sincerely vours. 

y 
nathryn Domeny 
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